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April 18, 2000

Mr. Lance Weldi

Dear Lance:

Lance it was good to hear from you. | am glad that you are profiting
through the Lord’s chastening of you. 1 did share your letter with
Mr. Daulton and he was glad to hear that positive report.

It would be possible for you to come on Saturday to pack your sister up
and take her home. We ask that you not come on campus before
Saturday a.m. and we trust that you will have a safe trip home and a
profitable summer.

We would like to hear more specifics about what God is doing in your
life and would welcome any other assurances of the work He is doing in
your heart. Kind regards.
Sincerely yours,
y L. Miller
Dean of Men
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